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END-OF-RAMADAN MESSAGE TO THE UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN COMMUNITY
From
The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Kayode O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, fspsp
As the holy month of Ramadan comes to a close, I want to extend my heartfelt congratulations to
all our Muslim students, faculty, and staff on completing this sacred journey of fasting, prayer,

and reflection.

Eid-el-Fitri marks a time of celebration, gratitude, and togetherness. May this festive occasion
bring joy, peace, and blessings to you and your loved ones.

Ramadan reminds us that before Almighty Allah, all humans are equal. In a world that is getting
increasingly divided and divisive, may this important lesson of Ramadan remain our watchword.

Let us continue to foster a spirit of understanding and respect within our diverse community at
the University of Ibadan, and beyond.

May the Almighty Allah continue to bless the University of Ibadan and take us to higher heights.
Thank you.

Professor Kayode O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, fspsp

Vice-Chancellor
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28 March, 2025



